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Remote Learning Education Provision 
 

Our remote learning provision will be under review and will be adapted as we continue to 

prepare a well-sequenced curriculum to ensure that knowledge and skills can continue to 

be built on so pupils can progress through the curriculum. 

 

Following Government guidance Key Stage 1 children will be provided with approximately 

3 hours a day worth of activities, slightly less for children in EYFS. 

 

We understand that some pupils with SEND may not be able to access the remote 

learning without intense adult support so the SENCo will be in contact with these 

families to provide support and guidance. 

 

Our Remote Education Plan will be applied when:- 

 A full class (or bubble) is required to isolate. 

 In the event of a partial closure. 

 In the event of a lockdown when school attendance is restricted to critical worker 

children and vulnerable children only. 

 

Provision 

Learning will be uploaded to Google Classroom by 6.00 p.m. the evening before.  The 

learning will consist of:- 

 

EYFS  

 Daily English – Phonics/Reading/Writing. 

 Daily Maths activities. 

 Daily topic activity linked to different areas from Development Matters. 

 

Key Stage 1 

 Daily Reading/Writing. 

 Daily Phonics. 

 Daily Maths. 

 Daily topic – covering foundation subjects such as History, Science and R.E. 

 Handwriting – Three times a week. 

http://www.moulsham-inf.essex.sch.uk/


 

 

 

Marking of Work 

The children’s work that is submitted on Google Classroom will be acknowledged and 

marked.  Teachers will give feedback and next steps when necessary.  Children who are 

unable to submit work via Google Classroom will receive a weekly phone call from the 

teacher to chat about their work. 

 

When school is closed for the majority of children a Google Meet will be offered on a 

daily basis with the class teacher (assuming they are not absent from work due to illness 

or self-isolating). 

 

Parents who are unable to access the work on Google Classroom can request the work to 

be emailed to them.  If they are unable to print work off at home, a paper pack can be 

requested from the school office. 

 

Virtual individual sessions to children may be offered to specific children – for example, 

children on our catch up programme, pupil premium children and children with EHCPs. 

 


